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DECEMBER 2018 
 

Steeples Elementary School 
700 24th Avenue, Cranbrook, BC, V1C 5P6 

Tel: (250)426-3352 Fax: (250) 426-0620 

 

 

 

PAC NEWS 
Thank you to everyone who ordered cookie dough and 

miscellaneous items from the fall fundraiser. Together we were 

able to raise just over $2,000! 

 

Winter Market is this Friday! Come on out and support our 

school and local vendors. We need baking for the bake sale 

tables. If you are able to bake for the bake sale, please fill out 

the attached form and bring with your baking and drop off at 

the office Friday. 

 

We need an additional 2 or 3 people to volunteer to help 

Glory with hot lunches, or it simply may not happen. If 

interested, please contact her at 250-581-1007. 

 

Next PAC Meeting is Monday January 21st at 6:00pm. 

 

MERRY CHRISTMAS 

 

 

Important 

Announcement 

Steeples Elementary School 

will be closed on the 

following dates: 

FRIDAY DECEMBER 7TH 

CHRISTMAS BREAK: 

MONDAY DECEMBER 24TH TO 

FRIDAY JANUARY 4TH 

BACK TO SCHOOL JANUARY 

7TH  
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MASS CHOIR 

Once again this holiday season, some of the Grade 4,5 & 6 students will be participating in the 

annual Mass Choir on Wednesday December 5th at 7:00pm at the Cranbrook Alliance Church. 

Mrs. Dyck will be having practices to get the choir ready for this traditional event. Mass Choir 

practice will be held at the Alliance Church on December 5th at 9:00am. They will arrive back to 

the school at lunch so please pack a water bottle and non-messy snack. 

 

 

STEEPLES STUFFY WALK & PYJAMA DAY – Thursday December 6th 

We are planning our Stuffy Walk on Thursday December 6th at 1:00pm. Students 

can purchase one round for $0.25 to get a chance to win their choice of stuffed 

animals. 

In order to run this fundraiser, we are looking for donations of good condition, 

used stuffed animals that are laying around homes not being used anymore. If 

you have some you can donate, please drop them off to Mrs. Ney in the office.  

 

CHRISTMAS CONCERT 

On Thursday December 20th, Steeples will be hosting our Annual Christmas Concert in the school 

gym beginning at 1:30pm. Please arrive early.  If you are unable to attend the concert, you are 

welcome to watch the morning dress rehearsal at 9:30am. Please join us as we celebrate the 

holiday season. 

BREAKFAST, MOVIE & PJ DAY – Friday December 22nd  

Staff and volunteers will be preparing a breakfast feast for all the students on Friday December 

22nd. Students will be served breakfast in the gym around 9:30am in the morning. If you would like 

to help with the Breakfast, please give Mrs. Ney a call in the office at 1-250-426-3352. We will have 

a movie in the afternoon. 



   

  Page 5 of 9 

   
 

 

 

 

Children between 6 and 9 eligible for $1,200 
RESP grant from province 

BC Ministry of Education is reminding residents to apply before the deadline 

The BC Ministry of Education is reminding eligible constituents to apply for the B.C. Training and 
Education Savings Grant before it is too late. 

The $1,200 grant for a Registered Education Savings Plan (RESP) is eligible for B.C. residents 
between the ages of six and nine. According to a release from the ministry, there are no additional 
fees or financial contributions needed in order to receive the grant through one of the 56 banks or 
financial institutions in Canada. 

“This allows parents and families who cannot currently afford to put money aside to start a RESP. 
Even the smallest investment can grow over time and make it easier to pursue post-secondary 
education and training,” states the release. 

The release also states that 40 per cent of families do not claim this grant. The deadline to apply for 
children born in 2009 is the day before their ninth birthday, while children born in 2010 have until their 
ninth birthday. Children born in 2006 will have a deadline of Aug. 14, 2019. 

“Eligible families with modest incomes can receive up to $2,000 for each child’s RESP from the 
Canada Learning Bond. There are no fees and parents can receive this grant without making any 
additional financial contributions,” reads the release. 

The Canadian government will also match parents’ contributions to a personal RESP up to $7,200 
per child. For more information on the federal government’s contributions, 
visit www.canada.ca/education-savings. 

https://www.kimberleybulletin.com/news/children-between-6-and-9-eligible-for-
1200-resp-grant-from-province/ 

 

 

http://www.canada.ca/education-savings
https://www.kimberleybulletin.com/news/children-between-6-and-9-eligible-for-1200-resp-grant-from-province/
https://www.kimberleybulletin.com/news/children-between-6-and-9-eligible-for-1200-resp-grant-from-province/
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